



Mr. Kevin Duffy,
Chairman Public Service Pay Commission,
St. Stephen's Green House
Earlsfort Terrace,
Dublin 2.

30 Jan 2019

RACO Engagement with PSPC 2

Reference: Public Service Pay Commission letter to RACO dated 22 January 2019.

Dear Chairman,

I refer to your letter of 22 January 2019, received on 25 January 2019. I note and accept that it is the Commission's policy not to share correspondence, and that it would need to seek specific permission from each stakeholder for the submission to be shared.

To this end, I would respectfully request that you seek this required permission from DOD/DPER for their submission to be shared with RACO, in advance of the presentation of our submission to the Commission.

RACO has also been made aware that the Commission is planning to expand its survey of our Members to include other (non-technical) personnel. RACO would of course be happy to assist the Commission in the facilitation of this survey, as we did with the specialist streams.

Yours sincerely,

(Conor King)
Commandant

RACO General Secretary